
 

Thursday, 16 March 2023 

 

Legislative Policy and Delivery Branch  

Law Division  

Treasury 

Langton Cres 

Parkes ACT 2600  

 

Sent by email: LawImprovement@treasury.gov.au 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Rationalisation of ending ASIC Instrument Measures Exposure Draft Bill and Regulations 

 

Chartered Accountants Australia and New Zealand, CPA Australia, Financial Planning Association, the 

Institute of Public Accountants and the SMSF Association welcome the opportunity to respond to the 

Rationalisation of ending ASIC Instrument Measures consultation presently underway at Treasury.  

We have examined the proposed changes in great detail and have identified no unintended 

consequences to the proposed amendments. We commend Treasury for the thorough and detailed 

analysis of the laws and regulations as part of its ongoing work to improve and simplify the Corporations 

Act and associated legislature.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Tony Negline 

Superannuation & Financial 
Services Leader 

Chartered Accountants ANZ 

Michael Davison 

Senior Manager 

Advocacy and Retirement Policy  

CPA Australia 

Ben Marshan 

General Manager 

Policy and Advocacy 

Financial Planning Association 

   

 
 

 

                   Vicki Stylianou 

                   Group Executive 

                   Advocacy and Policy 

                   Institute of Public Accountants 

Tracey Scotchbrook  

Head of Policy and Advocacy  

Self Managed Super Funds Association 

 

file:///C:/Users/nanthony1/Documents/Submissions/Other/LawImprovement@treasury.gov.au
https://treasury.gov.au/consultation/c2023-361449

